# **OHS Resources to Share**

February 2016 – April 2016

Workers Memorial Day
Major Articles and Reports
California Enforcement Issues
Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp
Chemical Toxins
Meatpacking Industry
Fed OSHA News and Resources
OHS Research Reports
OHS Profession

# Workers Memorial Day

"Workers Memorial Day 2016: 150 workers killed on the job every day," EHS Today, April 28, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/osha/workers-memorial-day-150-workers-killed-job-every-day?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05 20160428 OH-

05 454&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article 2 b&utm rid=CPG03000001570866&utm campai gn=11788&utm medium=email&elq2=85071056152f49eaab4ae25cd2dff06a

"Workers Memorial Day 2016: National COSH says more than 100,000 workplace deaths can be prevented," EHS Today, April 28, 2016: http://ehstoday.com/fall-protection/workers-memorial-day-2016-national-cosh-says-

http://ehstoday.com/fall-protection/workers-memorial-day-2016-national-cosh-says-more-100000-workplace-deaths-can-be-pre

Workers Memorial Day in Oakland, CA – Coalition efforts to protect day laborers; California Labor Federation "Labor's Edge" blog, Jora Trang, April 14, 2016: <a href="http://www.calaborfed.org/index.php/page/this">http://www.calaborfed.org/index.php/page/this</a> workers memorial day reclaim lives lost needlessly to workplace hazard

International Workers Memorial Day commemorated around the world," ISHN, April 27, 2016:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/103819-international-workers-memorial-day-commemorated-around-the-world

## Major Articles and Reports

"Making a cancer cluster disappear; After a record number of brain tumors at a chemical plant, industry launched a flawed study that obscured the extent of the problem," David Heath, Center for Public Integrity, February 10, 2016:

## https://www.publicintegrity.org/2016/02/10/19265/making-cancer-cluster-disappear

"Brokers of Junk Science? Two scientific journals know for their industry ties have become go-to publications for researchers who minimize risks from chemicals," Jie Jenny Zou, Center for Public Integrity, February 18, 2016:

http://www.publicintegrity.org/2016/02/18/19307/brokers-junk-science?utm\_source=email&utm\_campaign=watchdog&utm\_medium=publiciemail&goal=0\_ffd1d0160d-46fe271464-

100367733&mc cid=46fe271464&mc eid=0281c161b0

"Recycling is a feel good activity, but not for workers hurt or killed on the job," Brian Joseph, FairWarning, April 12, 2016: http://www.fairwarning.org/2016/04/recycling/

"Did you know that recycling can be a dangerous job?" Gail Bateson and Barbara Rahke, AlterNet, March 30, 2016:

http://www.alternet.org/labor/did-you-know-recycling-can-be-dangerous-job

"Report of 10,000 severe workplace injuries might only be half the problem," The Washington Post, March 18, 2016:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/powerpost/wp/2016/03/18/report-of-10000-severe-workplace-injuries-might-be-only-half-the-problem/

"Federal agency that protects whistleblowers accused of retaliating one of its own." Stuart Silverstein, FairWarning website, April 11, 2016: http://www.fairwarning.org/2016/04/ex-whistleblower-investigator-blows-the-whistle-on-osha/print/

### California Enforcement Issues

Fatal Occupational Injuries in California – 2014/Final," Bureau of Labor Statistics, April 21, 2016:

http://www.bls.gov/iif/oshwc/cfoi/tgs/2014/iiffw06.htm

Fatality Rate in California, 2014/Final, Bureau of Labor Statistics, April 21, 2016: http://www.bls.gov/iif/oshwc/cfoi/rate2014ca.htm

"California's top court tells employer to give workers a chair," Maura Dolan, Los Angeles Times, April 4, 2016:

http://www.latimes.com/local/lanow/la-me-ln-court-sitting-workers-20160404-story.html

# Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp

Final 2014 Fatal Occupational Injuries in the US, Bureau of Labor Statistics, April 21, 2016.

http://data.bls.gov/cgi-bin/print.pl/iif/cfoi revised14.htm

"In the time it takes to read this article, a person will die at work in the United States," Michelle Chen, April 27, 2016:

 $\frac{http://www.thenation.com/article/in-the-time-it-takes-to-read-this-article-a-person-will-die-at-work-in-the-us/?print=1\&nc=1$ 

"UL ranks states' workplace health and safety conditions," Facility Safety Management, February 27, 2016:

http://fsmmag.com/Articles/2016/02/Daily-Articles/UL-Ranks-States-Workplace-Health-and-Safety-Conditions.html

"Workers' comp 'option' under fire, Oklahoma's controversial law on opt-out plans is ruled unconstitutional, but the final word is yet to come," Kyle Morrison, Safety + Health magazine, March 27, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/13853?utm\_source=april1st&utm\_me dium=email&utm\_campaign=inThisIssue

"Over 10,000 severe worker injuries reported in first year of OSHA requirement," EHS Today, March 17, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/osha/over-10000-severe-worker-injuries-reported-first-year-osha-requirement?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05 20160322 OH-

05 11&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article 3 b&utm rid=CPG03000001570866&utm campaig n=10939&utm medium=email&elq2=ae5ba439456d42e3a20512ae65a710fa

#### **Chemical Toxins**

"Tackling Toxics," editorial by Arlene Blum, Science magazine, March 11, 2016: http://science.sciencemag.org/content/351/6278/1117.full

"Study: High levels of endocrine-disrupting activity found downstream from fracking disposal site," Kim Krisberg, The Pump Handle, April 15, 2016: <a href="http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/04/15/study-high-levels-of-endocrine-disrupting-activity-found-downstream-from-fracking-disposal-site/">http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/04/15/study-high-levels-of-endocrine-disrupting-activity-found-downstream-from-fracking-disposal-site/</a>

"New technology is helping regulators know which of the 80,000 manufactured chemicals pose risks," EHS Today, April 26, 2016:

<a href="http://ehstoday.com/industrial-hygiene/new-technology-helping-regulators-know-which-80000-manufactured-chemicals-pose-ri?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05\_20160426\_OH-05\_629&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article\_5\_b&utm\_rid=CPG03000001570866&utm\_campaign=11744&utm\_medium=email&elq2=b13850b83aff41169ef755ba7ebbd0f1</a>

"Cancer threat; Research combats the illness and disease hazards associated with firefighting," Kathleen Almand, NFPA Journal, April 2016: <a href="http://www.nfpa.org/newsandpublications/nfpa-journal/2016/march-april-2016/columns/research?order-src=C246">http://www.nfpa.org/newsandpublications/nfpa-journal/2016/march-april-2016/columns/research?order-src=C246</a>

## Meatpacking Industry

"Report: New OSHA Rule Reveals Slaughterhouse Worker Amputations," Iowa Public radio, February 11, 2016:

http://iowapublicradio.org/post/report-new-osha-rule-reveals-slaughterhouse-worker-amputations#stream/0

"Your chicken breast may have cost a meatpacking worker's hand," Julie Rodriguez, care2, February 19, 2016:

http://www.care2.com/causes/your-chicken-breast-may-have-cost-a-meatpacking-workers-hand.html?cid=email\_na

"Amputated Hands and Torn Fingers: The Meat-Processing Industry's Horrifying Injuries," Michelle Chen, The Nation, February 24, 2016: <a href="http://www.thenation.com/article/amputated-hands-and-torn-fingers-the-meat-processing-industrys-horrifying-injuries/">http://www.thenation.com/article/amputated-hands-and-torn-fingers-the-meat-processing-industrys-horrifying-injuries/</a>

### Fed OSHA News and Resources

"What's next for incentive programs under OSHA's draft Safety and Health Program Management Guidelines?," Lawrence Halprin, National Law Review, March 15, 2016: <a href="http://www.natlawreview.com/print/article/what-s-next-incentive-programs-under-osha-s-draft-safety-and-health-program">http://www.natlawreview.com/print/article/what-s-next-incentive-programs-under-osha-s-draft-safety-and-health-program</a>

"Revised interim enforcement procedures for reporting requirements," Federal OSHA, March 4, 2016:

http://www.oshatoday.com/news-digest-item/fed-osha-raises-fine-reporting-violations/

"Washington Update: The final Obama budget – OSHA takes aim at Congressional criticism," Safety + Health magazine, March 27, 2016: <a href="http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/13784?utm\_source=april1st&utm\_medium=email&utm\_campaign=inThisIssue">http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/13784?utm\_source=april1st&utm\_medium=email&utm\_campaign=inThisIssue</a>

"Washington Update: The 'stumbling block' [OMB] of rulemaking reviews," Kyle Morrison, Safety + Health, April 24, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/13905?utm\_source=may1st&utm\_medium=email&utm\_campaign=inThisIssue

"Michaels: Times for the silica rule to stop collecting dust," EHS Today, March 24, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/osha/michaels-time-silica-rule-stop-collecting-dust?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05 20160324 OH-

<u>05 250&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article 2 b&utm rid=CPG03000001570866&utm campai</u> gn=11010&utm medium=email&elg2=d7c3270701d642f18a81a5be1827952a

"The Hawk's Nest Tunnel: The forgotten victims of America's worst industrial disaster [photo gallery]," EHS Today, May 20, 2014:

http://ehstoday.com/industrial-hygiene/hawk-s-nest-tunnel-tragedy-forgotten-victims-america-s-worst-industrial-disaster-#slide-0-field images-32411

NIOSH revises working in heat guidelines," ISHN, March 28, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/103597-niosh-revises-working-in-heat-%20%20guidance

# **OHS Research Reports**

"NIOSH: Construction workers at high risk for traumatic brain injuries," Safety + Health magazine, March 29, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/13868-niosh-construction-workers-at-high-risk-for-traumatic-brain-injuries

"The Campbell Institute: What are safety leading indicators?" Cary Usery, Safety + Health magazine, March 27, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/13821?utm\_source=april1st&utm\_medium=email&utm\_campaign=inThisIssue

"EU-OSHA offers online database of OSH publications free of charge," EU-OSHA, February 1, 2016:

https://osha.europa.eu/en/highlights/eu-osha-offers-online-database-of-osh-publications?pk campaign=012016

"New climate change report discusses impact on health and safety of workers," EHS Today, April 5, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/environment/new-climate-change-report-discusses-impact-health-and-safety-workers?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05 20160405 OH-

05 745&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article 2 b&utm rid=CPG03000001570866&utm campai gn=11299&utm medium=email&elq2=24b2f80ca49942fb9a34d8524af82ae4

### **OHS Profession**

"Millennials value quality of work life over money," EHS Today, April 12, 2016: <a href="http://ehstoday.com/safety-leadership/millennials-value-quality-work-life-over-money?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05\_20160412\_OH-">http://ehstoday.com/safety-leadership/millennials-value-quality-work-life-over-money?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05\_20160412\_OH-</a>

05\_434&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article\_4\_b&utm\_rid=CPG03000001570866&utm\_campaign=11420&utm\_medium=email&elq2=9f3397de1ad842b1acdc1ea570c675d4

"Study examines relationship between CEOs, social class and risk taking," EHS Today, February 18, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/safety-leadership/study-examines-relationship-between-ceos-social-class-and-risk-taking?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05\_20160218\_OH-05\_168&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article\_2\_b&utm\_rid=CPG03000001570866&utm\_campaign=10211&utm\_medium=email&elq2=27f38a1926a04a5a965e017fa6d200aa

Compiled by Garrett Brown April 28, 2016